
 

 

Year 3 Stay & Multiply 

 
Dear Parents 
 

“For where two or three gather in my name, there am I with them.” Matthew 
18:20 

 

We are always looking at ways to strengthen our partnership with each other 
as it is through this that we can truly support our children. With this in mind 
we would like to invite you to a very special series of Stay and Multiply 
sessions. These sessions are times where you can come into the classroom and 
share how we work on multiplication with your child. You can join in with 
times tables games, worksheets and see how we build on our tables 
knowledge. 
 

Below are details of the days and times we will be offering these sessions.  
 

• Wednesday 2nd October 8.40am-9am 

• Wednesday 9th October 8.40am-9am 
 

You can come to all of the sessions or just some of the sessions. On these days 
the children will need to line up on the playground as normal and then once 
they move into class we will welcome parents through the Key Stage 2 
playground and into class. If you have a drop off on KS1 playground, please 
wait by the bike stand, by Year 2, and a staff member will walk you round. 
 

We look forward to welcoming you into our class. 
 

Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs. Boswell 
LKS2 Lead 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


